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17th December 2024, 

Dear Our valued and Special Donor,

Warm greetings to you from KIFAD,

My name is Bob, i work with KIFAD as a Team Leader.

I have just been informed by Ms. Katharina Schnier about a donation to KIFAD,

Your  generous  contribution  of  203.60  Euros,  which  were  collected  during
Christmas Concert of Grundschule Ratmerstein serves as a cornerstone of our
goal.  Your  donation propels  us  forward,  enabling us  to  reach more people,
create meaningful programs, impact and inspire transformation.

Thank  you  for  choosing  to  make  a  difference  through  your  donation.  We
appreciate your support more than words can express. Your support means the
world to us! Without it, we would not be able to have the impact we do on our
communities, please thank you! 

The Board of Directors, Management and Staff of KIFAD on whose behalf i am
writing are so much appreciative of your support to KIFAD, 

with all the best wishes of the year 2025.

Thank you

Regards

Bongole Richard Bob

Executive Director

KIFAD is registered under the 1989 Non Government Organisation (NGO)
registration statute
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